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Summary

The committee has been following in the footsteps of the virtual region and has been

going through our intergroup’s Bylaws and Policy and Procedure Manual with the goal of

creating a more accurate, professional, and updated set of documents for our intergroup.

This month we completed our work on the By Laws and moved forward to working on

the Policy and Procedure Manual. We look forward to sharing our work with the

fellowship.

More Details? You got it!

We are very lucky to have some new members on our committee with extensive

parliamentary and Bylaws experience. We are going through our documents, marking in

green all suggested additions to our existing documents and marking in red everything

we suggest be removed. Ideally, this will make it easy for everyone to see the specific

suggested changes.

Once we have finished going through the documents and marking the suggestions, we

will make them available to our intergroup. We would then like to hold a special

meeting for questions and further discussion. Once it feels we have substantial

unanimity, we will make a motion to adopt the new Bylaws and Policy and Procedures at

the next regularly scheduled business meeting or special meeting held for that purpose.

What if I have questions? What if I have experience with bylaws and would like to be of
service??

Please feel free to reach out to us by emailing bylaws@oafootsteps.com or attending one

of our weekly committee meetings.
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